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6th March 2023
Dear Parents/Carers

| am writing to inform you that we have booked the Year 11 Prom. This will take place on Thursday 13th July at
The Conservatory at the Luton Hoo Walled Garden.

The total cost of a ticket is £35.00, £10.00 of which is a non-refundable deposit. This price includes the DJ, soft
drinks, buffet, decorations, photography and Luton Hoo security staff. | am sure you will agree that this is
excellent value for money and that Luton Hoo offers everything needed to make it a memorable night for each
and every student. Please be aware, to ensure student safety, all students will be searched before entering the
prom.

In order to secure the booking and get an idea of how many students would like to attend Prom, we require a
deposit of £10.00 by Friday 17" March 2023. The full payment of £35.00 will be due by Friday 21st April 2023.
Please use the school online payment system Scopay. If full payment is difficult and you would like to discuss a
possible payment arrangement or extended payment date, please contact Miss Phipps. If your child is entitled to
free school meals and you need support with payments, please contact Mrs Chin at the school.

We are sure that all of our Year 11 students will want to attend the Prom. However, we would like to bring to
your attention that we are continuously monitoring the behaviour, attendance and punctuality of students in
Year 11. Should any student not meet the expected standards we may have to reassess their eligibility to attend
this event, and the deposit will not be refunded. Hopefully this will not be the case for any of our current Year
11 students and everyone will be able to enjoy the celebration of their time at Lealands High School.

The Prom Committee have been busy planning events to raise money for special extras for the evening. If you
would like to donate to their fund, please feel free to do this via Scopay online. Please be aware this will be
separate from the ticket deposit and payment. It will be titled ‘Prom Donations’.

We would like to thank you for your continued support, and please do not hesitate to contact us should you have
any queries regarding this or any other matter.

Yours sincerely
QYA .
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Miss N Keefe Miss S Phipps
Head of Year 11 Pastoral Support Manager Year 11

R @z @ @ wh 8 Tt

EXCELLENCE AND OIVERSITY SPORTS TerERRATIOAT
coueses  Healthy School l.,.ng.hco‘,mp‘c SCHOOLANARD

and Poralympic Values

Provider




